

Newgate Lane, Mansfield, Notts NG18 2LB

Telephone: 01623 624709

Fax: 01623 427829

email: admin@mansfieldprimaryacademy.org

18 December 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Lunchtime arrangements

Following the success of the new lunchtime arrangements, we are asking you to choose your children's preferences on a 6 week rotation basis. This means from January 2018, if you choose dinners for your child, they will be having a choice from our menu for the 6 week block until the next choice form is sent out to you. Children having a school meal will continue to choose their meal choice from the selection on offer

Likewise, if you choose sandwiches for your child, you will need to send them with a packed lunch from home for the 6 weeks until the next rotation.

Remember to look on the school website for our menu choices, or you can view the menu for the week in our office reception, copy printed out and attached to the internal doors, and on our welcome messages screen.

Please complete and return the form below to school no later than Thursday 21st December 2017

Yours sincerely Carmel Atkinson Principal	5-			
%				
	DINNER CHOIC SPRING HALF T	See Manager Control (See Supplement)	For office use only: Rec date:	S/S:
Name of Child: Year/Class:				
I wish my child to have the following meal choice for this 6 week rotation (tick as appropriate)				
School Meal Pack	ked Lunch			
Signed by Parent/Carer:			Date:	

One of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies











